
I know that a lot of time has been put into dividing the city into districts – but I feel like our 
neighborhood – WANG – has been cut off from the city.  Our neighborhood doesn’t share the same 
problems and concerns as the far north end of our district 7.  I hope this can be revised – Thank you – 
eva riley 
 


